
From:  Francisca Alegría <francisca.alegria.z@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 11:03:13 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Extension to the "Hollywood Center Project "
 

To whom it may concern,

“I am writing to request for an extension to the 45 day comment period.”

Best,

Francisca Alegría


